
C H R I S T M A S

G A T E

C O L L E C T I O N

I N  S U P P O R T  O F

On behalf of all employees, UNIFOR Local 199 will be at the
plant to conduct our annual plant gate collection

NOVEMBER 23
AT SHIFT CHANGE

As our plant continues into transition, we recognize the uncertainty being
faced by many of those who work at GM St Catharines. 

Please do not feel pressure to give. 
If you are able to donate this year, thank you for your generosity in supporting

the most vulnerable in our communities.
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https://communitycarestca.ca/
https://www.portcares.ca/
https://thehopecentre.net/
https://projectshare.ca/
https://unifor199.org/

